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DATE: 22nd August 2025 

NOTICE 

This is to notify all students of Durgapur 

women’s College that Psychological 

Counselling Cell is going to resume from 27th 

August 2025 from 12:30 to 1:30 at 

Counselling room 302. Please contact 

Maitraiyee Roy (office) 7679068077. Your 

identity will be kept confidential and the 

counselling is free of cost. 

 
“We are listening” 
 

 

Principal 
Dr. Mahananda Kanjilal 

 


